

Executive Advisory Board American Psychotherapy Association 2000 Term of Office

Chair: Karen M. Zimmerman, M.S.W., ACSW, LISW, BCD, DAPA

Chair Emeritus: Michael A. Baer, Ph.D., DAPA

Vice-Chair: David K. Carson, Ph.D., DAPA

Becond Vice Chair: Vichael Orlans, M.A., DAPA

Members: Van Beth Alt, M.D., DAPA

oel L. Carr, M.S.W., DAPA

'eter W. Choate, M.S.W., DAPA

erry M. Levy, Ph.D., DAPA

lobert E. McCarthy, Ph.D., DAPA

orge A. Mendez, M.S., DAPA

lichard A. Pessagno, M.S.N., DAPA

Daniel J. Reidenberg, Psy.D., DAPA

Pavid E. Rosengard, M.D., LPh., M.P.H., Ph.D., DAPA

Jolores M. Sarno-Kristofits, h.D., DAPA

oul I. Schwartzman, M.S., JAPA

iter J. Urban, Ph.D., DAPA

fichael R. Whittle, B.A. (Hons), f.A., M.B., B.S., DAPA

American Psychotherapy Association

2750 East Sunshine * Springfield, MO 65804 * Fhone 417-823-0173 * Fax 417-823-9959 Web Site: www.americanpsychotherapy.com

April 2, 2001

Monty N. Weinstein, Psy.D. 1780 East 26th Street Brooklyn, NY 11229

Dear Dr. Weinstein:

I am pleased to announce that you have been selected to serve on the Editorial Advisory Board for the Annals of the American Psychotherapy Association.

الوائد الما العالمي الدي وأداد عداد الياسي المارد الما المعتمي ويسمي في يا ويشير كان أن الشياء فعد م

As a reviewer, you will have approximately 30 days to proofread manuscripts being considered for future publication. Guidelines for reviewing submissions will be sent to you each time you are asked to review a paper.

Thank you for agreeing to serve on the editorial board. I look forward to working with you. If you have any questions, please contact me at (417) 823-0173 ext. 153, toll free at (800) 205-9165 ext. 153 or by e-mail at davidm@americanpsychotherapy.com.

Sincerely

David Mitchell Managing Editor,

Annals of the American Psychotherapy Association

wid Mitchell

[&]quot;Prescreing the tradition of over 100 years of helping and healing through psychotherapy,"



Executive Advisory Board 2004 Term of Office

Chair: Michael A. Bacr, Ph.D., FAPA Rochester, NY

Members: David H. Barlow, Ph.D., FAPA Boston, MA

Aaron T. Beck, M.D., FAPA Philadelphia, PA

Insoo Kim Berg, M.S.S.W., FAPA Milwankee, WI

Peter W. Choate, M.S.W., DAPA Calgary, AB, Canada

William Glasser, M.D., FAPA Chaisworth, CA

John Gottman, Ph.D., FAPA Seattle, WA

Arnold A. Lazarus, Ph.D., FAPA Princeton, NJ

Terry M. Levy, Ph.D., DAPA Evergreen, CO

Marsha Lineban, Ph.D., FAPA Seattle, WA

Cloe Madanes, Ph.D., FAPA Portsmouth, VA

James F. Masterson, M.D., FAFA New York, NY

Robert E. McCarthy, Pk.D.,

DAPA Myrtle Beach, SC

Bill O'Hanton, M.S., FAPA Sanin Fe. NM

Michael Orlans, M.A., DAPA Evergreen, CO

Peggy Papp, M.S.W., FAPA New York, NY

Daniel J. Reidenberg, Psy.D., BAPA Minnenpolis, MN

David E. Rosengard, M.D., R.Ph., M.P.H., Ph.D., DAPA, FACA Boston, MA

Erucst Rossi, Ph.D., FAPA
* Oses, CA

man D. Schmetzer, M.D., DAPA Indianapolis, IN

Rev. Karl P. Ullrich, D.Min, Ph.D., DAPA

American Psychotherapy Association

2750 East Sunshine • Springfield, MO 65801 • Phone 417-823-0173 • Fax 417-823-9959 With Site: www.americanpsychotherapy.com

1780 East 26th Street Brooklyn, NY 11229

Dear Dr. Weinstein:

Enclosed with this letter please find 10 copies of the latest issue of Annals featuring your column. (I'm actually throwing an extra in, so there will be 11 copies total.)

As always, we so appreciate all you contribute to our journal and our association as a whole. If there is ever any way I can be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to ask.

I hope warm Spring weather comes to Brooklyn soon! Everything is in bloom here in Springfield tray fruit trees are blossoming and my garden is just starting to specific I hope your life is filled with the beauty of the new season as well!

Take care!

Best wishes to you and yours,

Erica B. Simons

Annals of the American Psychotherapy Association



Executive Advisory Board American Psychotherapy Association 2000 Term of Office

Chair:

Karen M. Zimmerman, M.S.W., ACSW, LISW, BCD, DAPA

Chair Emeritus:

Michael A. Baer, Ph.D., DAPA

Vice-Chair:

David K. Carson, Ph.D., DAPA

Second Vice Chair:

Michael Orlans, M.A., DAPA

Members:

Nan Beth Alt, M.D., DAPA

Joel L. Carr, M.S.W., DAPA

Peter W. Choate, M.S.W., DAPA

Strey M. Levy, Ph.D., DAPA

Robert E. McCarthy, Ph.D., DAPA

orge A. Mendez, M.S., DAPA

Uchard A. Possagno, M.S.N.,

laniel J. Reidenberg, Psy.D.,

avid E. Rosengard, M.D., Ph., M.P.H., Ph.D., DAPA

olores M. Sarno-Kristofits i.D., DAPA

ul I. Schwartzman, M.S., AFA

ifer I. Uzban, Ph.D., DAPA

chael R. Whittle, B.A. (Hors), A., M.B., B.S., DAPA

American Psychotherapy Association

2750 East Sunshine • Springfield, MO 65804 • Phone 417-823-0173 • Fax 417-823-9959 Web Site: www.americanpsychotherapy.com

April 18, 2001

Monty N. Weinstein, Psy.D. 1780 East 26th Street Brooklyn, NY 11229

Dear Dr. Weinstein:

I am enclosing a manuscript that has been submitted for publication in Annuls of the American Psychological Association. I would like you to review this article.

I have enclosed a standardized review form to help you review this manuscript. It would be helpful if you would respond to those questions where they are applicable to the paper you are reviewing. Please feel free to mark on the enclosed manuscript and make any additional comments that would be helpful to the author in his/her revision process. Please clearly print or type your comments on the Review Form.

I would appreciate it if you could return the article and the survey form within 30 days in order for us to return it to the author for any necessary changes that you have suggested.

If you are unable to review this article in the time frame indicated above, please call me at (417) 823-0173, ext. 153. Thank you for your help in reviewing this manuscript. I look forward to working with you.

Sincerely,

David Mitchell Managing Editor.

Annals of the American Psychotherapy Association

"Preserving the tradition of over 100 years of helping and healing through psychotherapy."



American Psychotherapy
Association
Executive Advisory Board
2001 Term of Office

Chair: Michael A. Baer, Ph.D., DAFA Rochester, NY

Chair Emeritus: Karen M. Zimmerman, M.S.W., ACSW, LISW, BCD, DAPA Sumter, SC

Membersi Peler W. Choate, M.S.W., DAPA Calgary, AB, Canada

Terry M. Levy, Ph.D., DAPA Evergreen, CO

Michael Otlans, M.A., DAPA Evergreen, CO

Richard A. Pessagno, M.S.N., DAPA Washington, IXC

Daniel J. Reidenberg, Psy.D., DAPA Minneapolis, MN

David E. Rosengard, M.D., R.Ph., M.P.H., Ph.D., DAPA, FACA Buston, MA

Dolores M. Sarno-Kristofits, Ph.D., DAPA Dublin, PA

Alan D. Schmetzer, M.D., DAPA Indianapolis, IN

Paul I. Schwartzman, M.S., DAPA Fairport, NY

Rev. Karl P. Ullrich, D.Min., Ph.D., DAPA Garden Grove, CA

Walter J. Urban, Ph.D., DAPA Valley Center, CA

Michael R. Whittle, B.A. (Floris), M.A., M.B., B.S., DAPA Princeton, BC, Canada

American Psychotherapy Association

2750 East Sunshine • Springfield, MO 65804 • Phone 417-823-0173 • Fax 417-823-9959 Web Site: www.americanpsychotherapy.com

September 7, 2001

Monty N. Weinstein, Psy.D. Central Intake 1780 East 26th Street Brooklyn, NY 11229

Dear Dr. Weinstein:

I am enclosing a manuscript that has been submitted for publication in Annals of the American Psychological Association. I would like you to review it and return it at your earliest convenience.

I have enclosed a standardized review form to help you review this manuscript. It would be helpful if you would respond to those questions where they are applicable to the paper you are reviewing. Please feel free to mark on the enclosed manuscript and make any additional comments that would be helpful to the author in his/her revision process. Please clearly print or type your comments on the Review Form.

I would appreciate it if you could return the article and the survey form within 30 days in order for us to return it to the author for any necessary changes that you have suggested.

If you are unable to review this article in the time frame indicated above, please call me at (417) 823-0173, ext. 153. Thank you for your help in reviewing this manuscript. I look forward to working with you.

Sincerely.

David Mitchell Managing Editor,

Annals of the American Psychotherapy Association

vil Mitchell

"Preserving the tradition of over 100 years of helping and healing through psychotherapy." .



Executive Advisory Board 2004 Term of Office

Chair: Michael A. Baer, Ph.D., FAPA Rochester, NY

Members: David II. Barlow, Ph.D., FAPA Boston, MA

Aaron T. Beck, M.D., FAPA Philadelphia, PA

Inson Kim Berg, M.S.S.W., FAPA Milwaukee, WI

Peter W. Choate, M.S.W., DAPA Caigury, AB, Canada

William Glasser, M.D., FAFA Chaisworth, CA

John Gottman, Ph.D., FAPA Scattle, WA

Arnold A. Lazarus, Ph.D., FAPA Princeton, NJ

Terry M. Levy, Ph.D., DAPA Evergreen, CO

Marsha Lineban, Ph.D., FAPA Seattle, WA

Clos Madanes, Ph.D., FAPA Portsmouth, VA

James F. Masterson, M.D., FAPA New York, NY

Robert E. McCarthy, Ph.D., DAPA Myrtle Beach, SC

Bill O'Hanlos, M.S., FAPA Santa Fo, NM

Michael Orlans, M.A., DAPA Evergreen, CO

Peggy Papp, M.S.W., FAPA New York, NY

Daniel J. Reidenberg, Psy.D., DAPA Minneapolls, MN

David F. Rosengard, M.D., R.Ph., M.P.H., Ph.D., DAPA, FACA Boston, MA

Ernest Sousi, Ph.D., FAPA Los Osos, CA

. J. Schmetzer, M.D., DAPA Incomapolis, IN

Rev. Karl P. Ullrich, D.Min, Ph.D., DAPA Garden Grove, CA

American Psychotherapy Association

2750 East Sunshing * Springfield, M() 65804 * Phone 417-823-0173 * Fax 417-823-9959
Web Site: www.americanpsychotherapy.com

March 24, 2004

Dr. Monty Weinstein Central Intake 1780 East 26th Street Brooklyn, NY 11229

Dear Dr. Weinstein.

On behalf of the entire editorial staff of Annals of the American Psychotherapy Association, I would like to thank you for contributing your column to our publication. As always, your column made an excellent addition the latest issue of our journal and we look forward to featuring more of your work in the future.

I am enclosing a few copies of the journal featuring your column. Please note, I've been directed by my bosses to give our Annals authors and columnists just one complimentary copy of the journal, but I'm sneaking a few extra in for you. If you would like to purchase additional copies of this issue, you may do so at \$6.00 per copy (our cost to print the journal, price includes shipping and handling costs).

Please retain a copy of this letter for your records, as it grants you permission to make reproductions of your column for use in lectures, classes, and presentations.

Again, we sincerely appreciate your contribution to Annals of the American Psychotherapy Association. If there is anything I can do for you in the future, please feel free to contact me at (800) 423-9737 or by e-mail at crica@americanpsychotherapy association.com.

Sincerely,

Erica B. Simons

Annals of the American Psychotherapy Association



Executive Advisory Board 2004 Term of Office

Chair: Michael A. Baer, Ph.D., FAPA Rochester, NY

Vice Chair: Daniel J. Reidenberg, Psy.D., FAPA Minacapolis, MN

Members: David H. Barlow, Ph.D., FAPA Boston, MA

Asrea T. Beck, M.D., FAPA Philadelphia, PA

Insoo Kim Berg, M.S.S.W., FAPA Milwsokee, WI

Péter W. Chostu, M.S.W., DAPA Calgary, AB, Canada

William Glasser, M.D., FAPA Chatsworth, CA

John Gottman, Ph.D., FAPA Scattle, WA

Arnold A. Lazarus, Ph.D., FAPA Princeton, NJ

Terry M. Levy, Ph.D., DAPA Evergrees, CO

Muraha Linehau, Ph.D., FAPA Seartle, WA

Clos Madanes, Ph.D., FAPA Portsmouth, VA

James F. Maeterson, M.D., FAPA New York, NY

Robert E. McCarthy, Ph.D., DAPA Myrde Beach, SC

Bill O'llsulon, M.S., FAPA Sama Fe, NM

Michael Orlant, M.A., DAPA Evergreen, CO

Peggy Papp, M.S.W., FAPA New York, NY

David E. Rosengard, M.D., R.Ph., M.P.H., Ph.D., DAPA, FACA Boston, MA

Ernest Rosel, Ph.D., FAPA Los Osos, CA

Alaz D. Schmetzer, M.D., DAPA Indisnepolis, IN

Rev. Karl P. Ullrich, D.Min, Ph.D., DAFA Garden Grove, CA

Jeffrey K. Zeig, Ph.D., FAPA Phomix, AZ

American Psychotherapy Association

2750 East Sunshine • Springfield, MO 65804 • Phone 417-823-0173 • Fax 417-823-9959 Web Site: www.americanpsychotherapy.com

September 9, 2004

Monty Weinstein, Psy.D. 1780 E. 26th St. Brooklyn, NY 11229-2406

Dear Dr Weinstein,

Enclosed please find a copy of the Fall 2004, Volume 7, Number 3 issue of Annals of the American Psychotherapy Association in which your latest column appears.

On behalf of the entire editorial staff for Annals of the American Psychotherapy Association, I would like to sincerely thank you for making a valuable contribution to our journal. As always, your column was timely, interesting, and informative, and one that I'm sure our readers enjoyed thoroughly.

Again, we sincerely appreciate the time and energy you have expended while developing your column, and look forward to receiving more of your columns in the future.

Sincerely.

Erica B. Simons

Assistant Editor, Senior Writer

The Forensic Examiner

P.S. Please retain a copy of this letter in your records, as it grants you permission to make reproductions of your column for use in lectures, classes, and presentations.

[&]quot;Preserving the tradition of over 100 years of helping and healing through psychotherapy." ©





Executive Advisory Board 2004 Term of Office

Chair: Michael A. Beer, Ph.D., FAPA Rochesser, NY

Vice Chair: Daniel J. Reidenberg, Psy.D., FAPA Minneapolis, MN

Members: David H. Bartow, Ph.D., FAPA Boston, MA

Aurom T. Bock, M.D., FAFA Philadelphia, PA

Insoo Kito Berg, M.S.S.W., FAPA Milwaukee, Wi

Peter W. Choats, M.S.W., DAPA Caigary, AB, Canada

William Glassec, M.D., FAPA Chalsworth, CA

John Gottman, Ph.D., FAPA Scattle, WA

Arneld A. Lazarus, Ph.D., FAPA Princeton, NJ

Terry M. Levy, Ph.D., DAPA Everginen, CO

Marsha Linchau, Ph.D., FAPA Soude, WA

Cice Medanes, Ph.D., FAPA Portsmouth, VA

James F. Masterson, M.D., FAPA New York, NY

Robert E. McCarthy, Ph.D., DAFA Myrde Beach, SC

BIII O'Haniga, M.S., FAPA Santa Fe, NM

Michael Orlans, M.A., DAPA Evergreea, CO

Peggy Papp, M.S.W., FAPA New York, NY

David E. Rosengard, M.D., R.Ph., M.P.H., Ph.D., BAPA, FACA Boston, MA

Ernest Russi, Ph.B., FAPA Los Osos, CA

Alau D. Schmetzer, M.D., DAPA Indianapolis, IN

Rev. Karl P. Ullrich, D.Min, Ph.D., DAPA Garden Grove, CA

Jeffrey K. Zeig, Ph.D., FAPA Phoenix, AZ

American Psychotherapy Association

2750 East Sunshine • Springfield, MO 65804 • Phone 417-823-0173 • Fax 417-823-9959 Web Site: www.americanpsychotherapy.com

October 14, 2004

Dr. Monty Weinstein Family Therapy Center 1780 East 26th Street Brooklyn, New York 11229

Dear Dr. Weinstein:

Enclosed please find the letter I received from Ms. Suzanne Silver regarding your Terrorism column, which appeared in the Fall issue of Annals of the American Psychotherapy Association.

I'm happy to be able to share this well-deserved praise from one of your readers, and hope it brings you much pride and joy. Your work is important and appreciated, not only by the editorial staff, but by our readership base as well.

Thank you for your many contributions to Annals and our association as a whole, and thank you for being such a pleasure to work with.

I wish you and your family all the best, and will continue to keep your children serving our nation in my thoughts.

With great respect,

Erica Beth Simons

Assistant Editor, Senior Writer

Annals of the American Psychotherapy Association

"Preserving the tradition of over 100 years of helping and healing through psychotherapy." *



Executive Advisory Board 2004 Term of Office

Chair: Michael A. Baer, Ph.D., FAPA Rochester, NY

Vice Chair: Daniel J. Reidenberg, Psy.D., FAPA Minneapolis, MN

Members: Dăvid H. Barlow, Ph.D., FAPA Boston, MA

Agron T. Beck, N.D., FAPA Philadelphia, PA

lusoo Kim Berg, M.S.S.W., PAPA Milwaukee, Wi

Peter W. Choate, M.S.W., DAPA Calgary, AB, Canada

William Glamer, M.D., FAPA Chatsworth, CA

John Goitman, Ph.D., FAPA Seattle, WA

Arnold A. Lazarus, Ph.D., FAPA Princeton, NJ

Terry M. Levy, Ph.D., DAPA Evergroon, CO

Marsha Linchau, Ph.D., FAPA Scattle, WA

Clee Misdaucs. Ph.D., FAPA Portsmouth, VA

James F. Masterson, M.D., FAPA New York, NY

Robert E. McCarthy, Ph.D., DAPA Myrtie Beach, SC

BHI O'Hanion, M.S., FAPA Sania Fe, NM

Michael Orlans, M.A., DAPA Evergreen, CO

Peggy Papp, M.S.W., FAPA New York, NY

David E. Rosengard, M.D., R.Ph., M.P.H., Ph.D., DAPA, FACA Boston, MA

Ernest Rosel, Ph.D., FAPA Los Dans, CA

Alan D. Schmetzer, M.D., DAPA Indianapolis, IN

Rev. Karl P. Ulirich, D.Min, Ph.D., DAPA Garden Grove, CA

Jeffrey K. Zeig, Ph.D., FAPA Phoenix, AZ

American Psychotherapy Association

750 Bast Sunshine • Springfield, MO 65804 • Phone 417-823-0173 • Fax 417-823-9959
Web Site: www.americanpsychotherapy.com

January 13, 2005

Dr. Monty Weinstein Family Therapy Center 1780 East 26th Street Brooklyn, New York 11229

Dear Dr. Weinstein:

Enclosed please find the Winter 2004 issue of Annals of the American Psychotherupy Association featuring your most recent column.

I also sent several copies of this issue to Arlene Weiss so she could have a record of your very thoughtful comments about her service.

I wish you and your family all the best, Dr. Weinstein. I am keeping your children in my thoughts, and will continue to do so as they so bravely dedicate themselves to serve our nation. I will keep you in my thoughts as well, as I'm sure that this is both a very proud and taxing time for you as a father.

As always, Dr. Weinstein, I extend my sincere admiration for your work with children and families. You are doing a wonderful thing with your life, and I can only imagine the impact you have had on so many. I admire this greatly, and am inspired and driven to lead my career in a direction that will allow me to help others through my work as well.

Take care,

Erica B. Simons

Senior Writer, Assistant Editor

(Mas) Smars

Annals of the American Psychotherapy Association

The Forensic Examiner

Inside Homeland Security

"Preserving the tradition of over 100 years of helping and healing through psychotherapy." ®







GREETINGS OF THE SEASON

Dear Dr. Weinstein:

The American Psychotherapy Association thanks you for your service in 2002 as a member of the Editorial Advisory Board. It is through your hard work and thoughtful reviews that the *Annals of the American Psychotherapy Association* has become the publication it is today.

Through your dedication, the Annals has progressed from a simple four-page newsletter in 1997, to a 52-page peer-reviewed journal that provides mental health professionals with continuing education credits as well as articles and columns that cover every aspect of psychotherapy.

I am pleased to announce the following Editorial Advisory Board members who will be serving in 2003:

Alan Andrews, Psy.D., DCSW, DAPA Fred H. Besthorn, Ph.D., DAPA Peter W. Choate, M.S.W., DAPA Caryn Coons, M.A., LPC, DAPA Estyne Del Rio-Diaz, Ph.D., DAPA Sam Goldstein, Ph.D., DAPA Richard A. Griffin, Ed.D., Ph.D., Th.D., DAPA Mark E. Hillman, Ph.D., DAPA Debby L. Hirschhorn, Ph.D., LMHC, DAPA Frederick MacDonald, Ph.D., DAPA Michael Gary Meacham, Ph.D., DAPA Brum J. McDermid, M.D., DAPA William A. Mosier, Ed.D., PA-C, DAPA Natalie H. Newton, Ph.D., DAPA Irene F. Rosenberg-Javors, M.Ed., DAPA Robert C. Schwartz, Ph.D., DAPA Mary Kathryn Self, M.A., DAPA Norman F. Shub, Ph.D., DAPA Shannon D. Smith, Ph.D., PCC, DAPA Everett K. Spees, M.D., Ph.D., D.D., S.T.D., DAPA

Karl P. Ullrich, Ph.D., D.Min., DAPA Monty N. Weinstein, Psy.D., M.P.A., DAPA

I am excited about working with each of you in the coming year and look forward to a bright and rewarding future for the *Annals* in 2003. Wishing you a happy holiday season from the American Psychotherapy Association.

Sincerely,

Katÿ Clark Editor

Annals of the American Psychotherapy Association